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Quick Update for October 24th, 2022 

 

Local Election Do-Over:  The Election Committee has decided that this Thursday we will re-run the election from last 

week that had to be cancelled midway through the day due to a technical glitch.  Emails will go out Thursday morning 

around 8am and polls will be open until 5pm.  As a reminder of the candidates in each election, here’s who’s running for 

what..... 

Chief Steward (1 position) – Chris Cosby, Dave Dickhout  

Steward (1 position) – Donna Clappison, Chris Cosby, Marilyn MacAloney, Renate Schrank, Laurie Penner  

Bylaw Committee (2 positions) – Chris Cosby, Shelley Livingstone, Marilyn MacAloney, Laurie Penner, Dave Winger 

**Results will be included in the Friday update for everyone** 

 

In Person Saturday OSBCU Meeting - I received an email last Thursday from OSBCU about an in person meeting for the 

Hamilton & Niagara area to be held in St. Catherines this Saturday, October 29th.  Any member of OSBCU (and all of you 

are) is able to attend but space is limited and you must sign up using the link below.  Audio or video recording of the 

meeting will not be permitted and no CUPE National staff will be present for the meeting either.  Honestly, I don’t have 

any more information than that at this time but I would encourage at least one person from each school to go and help 

inform other members of what was discussed after the meeting.  Seating is limited at the meeting, so if you plan to 

attend, please sign up below and don’t delay!  Also included as an attachment is a poster for the meeting and 

directions on where to park, etc. 

Link to sign up for the meeting : 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/OSBCUCSCSO/niagarahamiltonregionalmembershipmeetingonoctober292022at1000am 

Cheers, 

Blake 
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